PHONES
FE 4-6157
FE 46158

PUBCO PETROLEUM CORPORATION
106 W. CHUSKA ST.
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

December 3, 1957

Mr. Emery Arnold
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Pubco Russell #2, a Pictured Cliff well in e non-prorated
area in Section 33, T30N-Rl4W, was originally rescheduled for
Deliverability test with conditioning period November 8th to
November 22nd, test chart week from November 22nd to 30th.

The well was shut in on November 18th for revision to the flow
line by El Paso.

We are not going to be able to secure a test prior to
January 1, 1958. El Paso has been requested to reschedule the
well for test as soon as possible. There was no production
from Russell #2 during July and August, 1957. It produced
23 days in September and 23 days in October.

The Deliverability will be submitted as soon as it can
be scheduled, tested and calculated. We would like assurance
from your office that the well will not be shut in due to our
failure to submit the C 122-A, which has been due to circum-
stances behond our control.

Very truly yours,

é’)
5 1t
N. E. ell, Jr.

Mgr. Prod. Dept.

NEM:1m
cc: Pubco Albuguerque Office.




